
November 11, 2008 

Air Resources Board 
1001 "I" Street 
P.O. Box 2815 
Sacramento, Ca 

To Whom It Concerns, 

I am a 94 year old woman who is on a fixed income. I know that the 
Air Board regulators are trying to look out for the publics best 
interest, but if the Air Board passes AB32 (diesel emission reduction), 
every product in this state will be priced higher. 

Historically, when new regulations are forced upon an industry, such 
as the one being proposed in the trucking industry, then the new 
regulations will cost them more money. Then, that increase is passed 
along to people like me. Look at gasoline. Environmental regulations 
in California have forced me to pay more for gas than any other state. 
This will happen if AB32 is passed. 

On my fixed income, I can not afford any more increases. 

Please consider those who can not increase their incomes and those 
who can not work for extra money just to pay for the inevitable 
trucking increases because of AB32. 

Sincerely, 

~~ .. 9,r~ 
Estelle Williams 


